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EVENTS IN SCHOOL 

Y1 and Y2 Church Visit 

Our Y1 and Y2 pupils have been learning about Christianity 
during their RE lessons. On Monday, they visited the 
Church in order to deepen their knowledge and see some 
of the items they have been learning about first-hand.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y3 and Y4 Stone Age Day 

Ian from 'Portals to the Past' joined Ash Class on 

Wednesday to enhance the children's topic about the 

Stone Age to the Iron Age in Britain. They completed 

hunting challenges, using a 'spear' to catch woolly 

mammoths or deer. They foraged for the food that was 

available during the Stone Age period and studied lots of 

artefacts that Ian brought to share. Another great 

opportunity to bring learning to life for our pupils! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No Pens Day 

Classes have taken part in ‘No Pens Day’ this week, which 

is driven by the Speech and Language UK Charity. This was 

a chance for pupils to understand the importance of 

verbal communication and develop their speaking and 

listening skills. Pupils took part in listening, memory and 

communication games, show and tell activities and many 

other wonderful learning opportunities where no writing 

was needed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE – CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Next week: 

 Thursday 7th December – 

Christmas Jumper Day. 

Children are invited to wear 

a Christmas themed 

jumper/item. Please do not 

go to any additional expense 

for this – homemade items 

are wonderful. 

 

 Friday 8th December – Y2 – Y6 Dukes Theatre trip. We 

will have an early lunch in school and then depart. We 

aim to be back to school for around 4:30pm. If you 

haven’t done so already, please make final payments 

for this trip. Thank you. 

 

 WONDER OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners 

this week. They have received their certificates and prizes 

in assembly this afternoon. 

Elder: Chrissie and Frank 

Spruce: Sophie 

Yew: Lottie and Robert 

Ash: Daphne and Owen 

Beech: Niamh and Georgia 

Oak: Paige and Darwin 

We were delighted to celebrate another Class Dojo winner 

who received their Bronze award for earning 25 points.   
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DECEMBER 2023: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 5 6 7 8 

Y2/3 Football away 
at Burton 
Morewood 

 Sedbergh Late Night 
Shopping – please 
visit the PTFA stall 

Christmas jumper 
day 

Y2-Y6 Duke’s 
Theatre trip 

11 12 13 14 15 

  Christmas 
performances to 
parents: 

EYFS - 10am 

KS1 and 2 - 1:15pm 

KS1 - 6:15pm 

KS2 - 7pm 

 Whole school Santa 
dash from 2:45 

18 19 20 21 22 

  Christmas church 
service 

School closes at 2pm 

Christmas holidays Christmas holidays 

 

JANUARY 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 2 3 4 5 

Christmas holidays Christmas holidays INSET day School reopens to 
children at 8:50 

 

8 9 10 11 12 

   Martial arts 
workshops 

Swimming re-starts 

 

15 16 17 18 19 

 KS2 STEM 
workshops 

   

22 23 24 25 26 

 Imran Kotwal – RE 
workshops 

   

29 30 31 FEB 1 FEB 2 

National Storytelling 
Week 

  PTFA Film Night  

 

WHAT’S ON - THIS HALF TERM 

 


